
 
 

44-19 (to the World Outreach Standing Committee) 
From the World Outreach Committee  

 
 

The World Outreach Committee recommends that the 44th General Assembly APPROVE 
Paraclete Missions Group as an EPC World Outreach Cooperative Agency.  

 
Rationale: Paraclete is the sending organization of a seasoned missionary couple. Chris and 
Kristen Furr, long-time members of the EPC, are applying to World Outreach as coop workers. 
Sending and supporting our own is a high value in the EPC and we want to do that for the Furrs. 
As determined by the WOC this couple and their work are aligned with EPC World Outreach and 
the EPC and the Furrs would benefit by having them commissioned as World Outreach workers. 
Approving Paraclete as an official cooperative agency would enable this to happen as well as 
create options for future workers to serve. 
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